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PURPOSE OF REPORT  
 

The purpose of this report is to provide the IJB with the first iteration of the Strategic 
Delivery Plan for the Older People & Unscheduled Care Board. 
 

 
1. RECOMMENDATIONS  
 

It is recommended that the Integration Joint Board: 
 

• Note and support the progress towards developing the Strategic 
Delivery Plan for Older People & Unscheduled Care; 

• Request that the Strategic Delivery Plan returns completed for approval 
to a future meeting of the IJB. 

 
2. SITUATION/BACKGROUND / MAIN ISSUES 
 

The Older People & Unscheduled Care Board was established in September 
2018.  One of the main responsibilities of the Board is to develop a Strategic 
Delivery Plan which provides detail on how the Board will deliver against their 
vision, goals and objectives.  The Older People & Unscheduled Care Strategic 
Delivery Plan is aligned with the priorities set out in the Health & Social Care 
Strategic Commissioning Plan. 

 
3. PROPOSALS 
 

After setting out the purpose, vision and strategic goals of the Older People & 
Unscheduled Care Board, the Strategic Plan focuses on what the Board will 
do to deliver on the strategy.  Building on this, the final section in the plan 
(priorities), begins to translate the aims into practical actions.   

 



 
The Delivery Plan contains information on the specific activities that are being 
undertaken to support the direction set out in the Strategic Plan.  The 
activities designed to contribute to the Priorities are all expressed in terms 
which are specific, measurable, achievable, relevant and time-limited 
(SMART). This allows progress to be tracked and reports to be produced on a 
quarterly basis. 

 
4. CONCLUSION  
 

The Strategic Delivery Plan has a clear vision and an aspiration to transform 
services to meet future needs and challenges for Older People & 
Unscheduled Care.  It provides an understanding of the actions being taken to 
achieve the aims and the key performance information to be able to track 
progress in a SMART approach. 
 
This is the first iteration of the OPUSC Strategic Delivery Plan.  The Plan will 
be completed and will be brought back to a future IJB meeting for approval. 
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